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SIFMA Submits Comments to SEC on Proposed Rule Change
to MSRB Rules G-15 and G-30 to Require Disclosure of
Mark-Ups and Mark-Downs to Retail Customers.

SIFMA provides comments to the Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) in response to
Municipal Securities Rulemaking Board (MSRB) Filing with SEC on Proposed Rule Change to MSRB
Rules G-15 and G-30 to Require Disclosure of Mark-Ups and Mark-Downs to Retail Customers on
Certain Principal Transactions and to Provide Guidance on Prevailing Market Price.

Read the comment letter.
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